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Nationwide air traffic controllers strike  

From Tuesday June 11 to Thursday June 13  
  

 
 
 
Due to a nationwide air traffic controllers strike between June 11 and 13, the French Civil 
Aviation Authority (DGAC) has requested airlines to reduce their flight schedules by half at 
Paris-Charles de Gaulle and Paris-Orly airports.  
 
Air traffic to and from both airports may be heavily disrupted during the three days. 
 
Aéroports de Paris recommend that travellers contact their airlines for more information and 
to make sure that their flight is scheduled before they get to the airport. 
 
Aéroports de Paris staff are mobilized to inform and guide passengers.  
 
 
For more information :  
 
 
- By téléphone : 39 50 (0,34 € incl/min from a land line in  mailand France, operator-specific additional costs not 
included). From abroad, dial : +33 1 70 36 39 50) 
- Via the internet : www.aeroportsdeparis.fr  
- "Myairport" : a smartphone application downloadab le free of charge  
- Twitter : @AeroportsParis 
 

 


